
Subject: Re: Happy New Years!
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 31 Dec 2004 22:26:22 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi David,Mark Margiotta and I were just discussing you.  He has been corresponding with Peter
Qvortrup fairly frequently.  Mark and I got together and I listened to his new Audio Note amp and
speakers.  We were wanting to ask you some stuff right after the holidays, so I'll write to you in a
day or two.Happy New Years!Wayne
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